
Thank you to all who helped out at the TCS Bazaar! 

A huge thank you to the team who led the Bazaar this 

year - Krista Westerneng ,Casey Heppleston, Christa 

Kers, and Kristen Woudenburg - as well as the 

wonderful army of helpers who did such a great job of 

running this event. 

From the parking lot helpers to the creative design 

team (all the floral arrangements) to the ones who led 

the kids games, food section, set up for the auctions 

and the baked goods area - it was truly a wonderful 

event and we are so thankful for all your hard work!! 

It is always a great community connecting event and 

this year was special once again! 
Side note:   

Two dozen eggs were sold for $1200 by grade 6 at the 

auction on Saturday...way to go grade 6!! 

THANK YOU… from the Bazaar Committee! 

A HUGE thank you to the MANY volunteers who 

worked so hard at the Bazaar this past Saturday. We 

are so grateful for you appreciate you more than you 

know! 
 
Fall Society Meeting  - THIS Thursday @ 7:00pm 

The package for the Fall Society Meeting was sent out 

last week.  Please join us at 7:00pm for the meeting in 

the gym to learn more about the school.  

Presentations include a principal’s report, an update 

on curriculum work at TCS and a presentation on the 

grade 6 project. 

If you are unsure of your membership status, PLEASE 

contact the office before Thursday to ensure that you 

have submitted you application form and have paid 

the $10 fee. 

 
Christmas Arrangements STILL 
available for sale! 

There are a number of 

beautiful Christmas 

arrangements, plants, and 

Christmas trees available for 

sale in the rotunda at the 

school. Come by in the next 

couple of days to pick up a 

beautiful arrangement to 

spruce up your kitchen table 

or give as a gift! 

          

NOVEMBER 

22 Volleyball Tournament 

23 FALL SOCIETY MEETING 
24  Gr. 3-4 Swimming at Holly Community Centre 

  
DECEMBER 

1  Full Chapel—Grade 6 

 Gr. 3-4 Swimming at Holly Community Centre  

8  Full Chapel—SK 

9  Gr. 3-4 Swimming at Holly Community Centre  

14  Christmas Program 

15  Gr. 3-4 Swimming at Holly Community Centre  

19  Christmas Program Snow Date  
20  Jr Choir to Tollendale Village (2p—3p) 

22  Family Skating (12pm—2pm) 

 

#aliveinCHRIST 

“And whatever you do, whether in word or deed, do ALL in the name of 
the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through Him.”    Col 3:17 

Monday, November 20, 2017 NEWSLETTER 



 

Eggs…’for GOOD’ 

Eggs…’for GOOD’ is excited to announce that they 

are opening up business this week! There will be 5 

dozen organic eggs (collected at TCS) available for 

sale this week to the TCS community!  

Each week there will be either 3 or 4 dozen eggs 

available for sale, from now until the end of the school 

year. 

Eggs will be sold by the Grade 6 class on the TCS 

Facebook page and will be sold to the highest 
bidders… bids can be posted in the comment section 

below the Facebook post. Bidding will close Thursdays 
at 12pm each week. The eggs can be paid for and 

picked up any time on Friday. Starting bid is $8/dozen 

(minimum bidding increment of $1).  

 

This week, there are 5 dozen eggs available! 
 

A reminder that 100% of the money raised by our 

business will be given to a charity or a “community in 

need” that will be carefully chosen by the Grade 6 

class. Thank you for your support as we strive to make 

a difference one EGG at a time! 

 
A Note from the Grade 6 Class… 

Our grade 6 project this year is all about ‘TRADE’.  We 

have learned that there are two motivations behind 

trade.  We talked about Communal Good and 

Common Greed.  We think most humans fall under 

common greed. Then we started to think about how 

we -as a class- could make a business for communal 

good.  

 

We had to think about what we could do to make 

money flow in one year. We decided to pick eggs- 

something people need and will come back for on 

regular basis. We then made a proposal to the city 

and were given permission to have 10 hens on the our 

school property! The eggs we are auctioning today 

are organic and are from free-range chickens.  All of 

the money we raise with this business will be given to 

people in need. We are so excited to see how we can 

change the lives of people one egg at a time! We 

hope you enjoy your eggs! 

PITCH OPPORTUNITIES... 
 

At TCS we have a board mandated program called 

PITCh, which requires all families to “Pitch In” by 

committing 25 hours of volunteer service each school 

year. A reminder to those families who still need to fill 

a form out to please send that into the office ASAP as 

we are missing quite a few forms. You can find a 

PITCh form to fill out under the “Admissions” tab on 

the TCS school website. Each hour must be recorded 

including task and date completed (this is to abide 

by guidelines set out for charities/non-profits). You 

can report your hours by emailing 

timothypitch@gmail.com or by filling out a PITCh 

paper form in the TCS office. Thank you to all those 

who PITCHED IN to make the Bazaar a success for 

Timothy. Please submit your volunteer hours to us as 

soon as possible! 

 

Homework Highlights   
 
Grade 3 

Tues. Nov. 21  MW—Gen 3:22 (oral) 

   Math Test—Subtraction 

Wed. Nov. 22  Trip to Barrie Public Library  

Thurs. Nov. 30  French Test 

 
Grade 3/4 

Tues. Nov. 21  Math Test—Subtractions (Gr3) 

Wed. Nov. 22  Trip to Library (Gr 3 only) 

   - Mrs. Regeling to accompany 

Fri. Nov. 24  Spelling Test—Unit 10 

Tues. Nov. 28  Math Test—Geometry (Gr 4) 

Thurs. Nov. 30  Socials Test—Explorers 

   French Test 

Fri. Dec. 1  Spelling Test—Unit 11 
 
Grade 4 

Wed. Nov. 22  Grammar Quiz 

Tues. Nov. 28  Math Test—Geometry 

Thurs. Nov. 30  Socials Test—Explorers 

   French Test 

 
Grade 5 

Tues. Nov. 21  Bible Test—1 Peter 

Thurs. Nov. 23  Social Studies Test 

    “From Far and Wide” 

Tues. Nov. 28  Novel Study Test 

    “Sign of the Beaver” 

Wed. Nov. 29  French Oral Presentations 

Thurs. Nov. 30  French Oral Presentations 

Thurs. Dec. 7  French Test 



Development Update: 

A reminder about the upcoming Society Meeting this 

Thursday evening beginning at 7pm. Membership fees 

were due by the end of October, however we have 

had a few more come in last week & we will honour 

those, thank you. We look forward to seeing you on 

Thursday evening. We would like to thank you for your 

dedication and your ongoing commitment to the 

bright future at TCS. Coming together and partnering 

with you inspires us all. 

 

Marketing Update: 

We had an amazing day this past Saturday at the 

Annual TCS Bazaar where the community came 

together & the volunteers poured their time and effort 

into making it a great day! The hallways were bustling 

with activity, the kitchen was constantly on the move 

and the Silent and Live Auction drew a large crowd!  

It seemed to be a fantastic day with great success. 

Thank you for all the bids - both to those who walked 

away with gifts and to those who attempted to.  

It all works towards making our Bazaar a huge 

success. 

 

NEW APPAREL & MERCHANDISE ORDER FORMS:  

Please see the attached Order Forms for the New 

apparel for TCS.  

Order Deadline is Friday, December 1st and we will 

aim to have orders available for pick up prior to the 

Christmas Holidays. *We have also received a Camo 

hoodie last minute, so it didn’t make it into the order 

form, please see the photo attached. If you have 

questions, please contact Michelle Roberts: 

mroberts@timothychristianschool.ca,  

(This is a busy time of year for printers, so the early we 

place our order, the better). 

*** TCS TEAM SPORTS APPAREL COMING SOON 

 

RE-SOURCE THRIFT SHOP 

 






